
Polperro Primary Academy World Book Day – Book in a Box Competition 

World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March which is the Thursday after half term.  This year 

we are holding a competition to create a “book in a box” with super prizes for each class! 

You will need a box, which can be a cereal box, shoe box or equivalent. Choose your 

favourite book and decorate your box (inside and out) to represent the different parts of the 

book. 

• You could draw or cut out pictures of the characters or significant objects 

from the book. 

• You could recreate a scene from the book inside. 

• Include interesting quotes from the text. 

• Don’t forget to include the title and author of the book too. 

• Make it as colourful and exciting as you can. 

Here are some examples: 

  

 

 

Label your box clearly with your name and class and bring your box by Thursday 3rd of 

March for judging. Prizes will be awarded at our World Book Day assembly on 3rd March. 


